
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Wednesday December 20, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Priority: HIGH 

The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services:  

Christmas Food Cards Delay Being Rectified 

 

Port of Spain--- The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services has received several calls from 

Members of Parliament, relating to the delivery and use of the Christmas Food Cards for 2023. 

 

In this regard, First Citizens Bank Limited, the Card Provider, has been notified of several challenges being 

experienced and is currently testing solutions to ensure full access is afforded to cardholders throughout 

Trinidad and Tobago. 

 

The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services will continue to work assiduously with First 

Citizens Bank Limited, to rectify these problems in the shortest possible timeframe. 

 

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Social Development and Family Services’ toll-free 

number at 800-1MSD (1673).  

-END- 

For more information: 

Corporate Communications and Education Unit  

Ministry of Social Development and Family Services 

(868) 623-2608; Ext 5400-5411   

cceu@social.gov.tt 


